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The Suffolk Redevelopment Job and Career Fair will be held Friday at the King’s Fork 
Recreation Center, 350 Kings Fork Road. This job fair will be held from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
and is sponsored by the Suffolk Redevelopment and Housing Authority, Suffolk 
Workforce Development Center and Paul D. Camp Community College. 

Job seekers will meet with employers and employment resources organizations that are 
participating in this free event. There is no registration required for job-seeking 
attendees. Those looking for employment should dress professionally and bring their 
resumes. 

Recruiters and employers that wish to participate may contact Mike Smith at 925-3721 
or Roxanne Flamer at 925-6507. 
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